
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN Tuesday the 19th day of November, 2024 at 5:30 p.m. at 
the City Hall Council Chambers of the City of Newton, 108 N. Van Buren Street, 
Newton, IL 62448, a hearing will be held by the Mayor and the City Council of the City of 
Newton to consider the proposed vacation of an alley as described below: North-South 
public alley located between Lots 6 and 7, Block 8, Original Plat of the Town, now City 
of Newton, Jasper County, Illinois, according to the original Plat, of the City of Newton, 
dated June 28, 1841, Recorded in Deed Record A, at Page 332 of the Books and 
Records of the Clerk and Recorder of Jasper County, Illinois. All interested persons will 
be heard on the proposed vacation and are invited to appear at the time and place listed 
above. Interested persons are also encouraged to submit written comments on the 
proposal to the City of Newton at 108 N. Van Buren Street, Newton, IL 62448 or to 
Maggie McDonald, City Clerk at cityclerk@cityofnewtonil.com.  
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